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Important Upcoming Dates
● Thursday September 19 - Terry Fox Day
● Monday September 23 - School Council Meeting 7:00 pm
● Tuesday September 24- Club/Council Fair
● Wednesday September 25 - Grade 9 Camp Day
● Friday September 27 - PA Day

Cash Online Items
○ Grade 9 Camp Day
○ School Activity Fee
○ School Council Donation

School News
Grade 9 Camp Day - (Register by September 18)
We are looking forward to all Grade 9 students joining us at this year’s Camp day on Wednesday,
September 25 at Camp Robin Hood. This is a special grade 9 field trip and we hope all students can
participate in this day as it is a great way to meet new friends and connect with senior student mentors
while enjoying a day at camp. Bussing and pizza lunch (Gluten and Dairy Free Options) are included in
the cost. There will not be any regular grade 9 classes running on camp day.

School Activity Fee is now on Cash Online. Students are encouraged to pay this fee as the funds are
used to support all school clubs and teams that they are involved in as well as other school wide events.
Discounts to school events will be provided to students who pay the Student Activity Fee. Students who
participate in clubs or athletics are expected to pay the school activity fee.

Safety Week
The York Region School Board is committed to ensuring the safety of students, staff, building occupants
and visitors in the event of an emergency situation. As such, during Safety Week (September 23 to 27,
2024) and throughout the school year, schools in our Board practise various safety drills including Fire
Drills, Lockdown Drills, Hold and Secure Drills and Bomb Threat Drill. It is critical that all members of our
school community become familiar with emergency protocols as they are designed to keep all of us safe
at school. Please refer to Board Policy #669.0 for more information about Emergency Preparedness and
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Crisis Management. Practising drills may create some anxiety for some students. If you are concerned
about how these situations might impact the mental health and well-being of your child, please contact
school administrators, as we have school mental health professionals available to support your child.

PA DAY September 27, 2024
For your information, here is information about learning that school staff will be participating in
on the upcoming PA Day September 27, 2024. As usual, students do not attend school on PA
Days. This information is also available on our Board website.

Start Up Forms

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/professional-activity-pa-day-september-27-2024


Dear parents/guardians,

Each year, we ask all parents/guardians to complete important forms. These forms are available online.
Please complete and submit these online School Start-Up Forms through your child’s YRDSB Google
account.

Translations are available in:

● Arabic - العربية
● Farsi - فارسى
● Gujarati - ગજુરાતી
● Hebrew - עברית
● Korean -한국어
● Punjabi - ਪੰਜਾਬੀ
● Russian - Русский
● Simplified Chinese -简体中文
● Tamil -தமிழ
● Traditional Chinese -繁體中文
● Turkish - Türk
● Urdu - اردو
● Vietnamese - Tiếng Việt

Please note:

● You can access your child's YRDSB Google account via a web browser. For best results, use a
computer rather than a mobile phone.

● The username is your child's YRDSB Student Number. Your child will receive their login
information from the school at the start of the year. If you or your child do not know the password
to log in to their Google account, please contact your child's teacher or the school office.

● Frequently asked questions and additional information on how to complete the forms are
available on the Board website under Family Resources (click on the “Need Help” link for Family
Start-Up Forms.

It is important that these forms are completed as soon as possible at the start of the school year.
There are both mandatory and optional forms. The forms are to be completed for all students. Your child's
school will access the information.

Please complete a separate form for each child attending our schools. Secondary school students
will also be asked to review important school and Board policies and to indicate that they have reviewed
this information on forms sent to their student GAPPS account.

If you prefer to complete the forms on paper or have questions about the information in the forms, please
contact your school office.

School Year Information

At the start of the year, schools share with families a package of information about the school. Please
ensure you review this important information. Families are also encouraged to review the online Guide to
the School Year.

AMHS School Council
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The AMHS school council invites all parents/guardians to our first school council meeting of the year. The
meeting will take place on Monday, September 23 at 7:00 p.m. in our library. All are welcome to attend
and learn more about our school community. If you are interested in submitting your name for nomination
for the school council executive, please complete the following nomination form by Monday, September
23: School Council Nomination Form

Board News
Level Up! Skilled Trade Career Fair: Grades 7-12: https://levelupontario.ca/

Ministry Survey: Launch of Life Skills Consultation
On May 30, 2024, the Ministry of Education announced that it would be launching consultations in fall
2024 with students, parents, job creators, educators and other stakeholders on the practical life skills
students need to build a strong foundation for future success through modernized home economics
education. To learn more visit Province Introduces New High School Graduation Requirements for a
Stronger Ontario Diploma.

The Ministry has asked school boards to assist in the promotion and collection of feedback on the
practical life skills that parents, students and educators think could be included or strengthened.

The anonymous Ministry Survey: Launch of Life Skills Consultation, designed by the Ministry, will take
approximately 10 minutes to complete and will remain open until September 24, 2024.
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Student Attendance

General inquiries and student attendance information can be sent directly to the AMHS attendance email
address at alexandermackenziehs.attendance@yrdsb.ca.

You may also call the school Main Office directly at 905-884-0554.

If your child is arriving late to school due to an appointment or another reason, please ensure that you
confirm their late arrival with a call or email to our attendance office. Thank you.
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